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SPECIAL MEETING NOTICE

Notice is now given that a Special Meeting of the Ad Hoc Committee appointed by the Board of
Directors, has been called by Teri Sue Freehling, Vice Chair, and will be held on Tuesday December 18,
2018, immediately following the 9:30.a.m. Full Commission meeting, at the Van Buren ISD Conference
Center, 490 South Paw Paw Street, Lawfence, Ml 49064, for the following purpose:

Discuss the Evaluation Results and compensation for the Executive Director.
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